
 
 

Dear Students, 

We are delighted to see you soon at the upcoming Orientation Week! 

We would like to send you some important information regarding this event. In the file „Orientation 

Week groups division”, you will find a list with application form numbers, please find yours and see 

which group you belong to. The number of the group is very important as each group participates 

in various activities, classes and medical examinations at different, scheduled times. 

Please keep in mind that students from group 2 and 3 must be present at 7am on Monday (26th 

of September) at CMR (Centrum Medycyny Rodzinnej – Family Medicine Center, address: Dębinki 7 

building 1, ground floor, room 12) for blood test. Please remember to come on an empty stomach 

before the test (drinking water is recommended) with your id/passport. Below, you will find a photo 

of the CMR building where the blood test takes place. 

We’re looking forward to seeing you there! 

  

Here is a photo of the CMR building: 

 


